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SURREY COUNTY COUNCIL 
LOCAL COMMITTEE WOKING 
MEETING ON 11TH APRIL 2002 

Public Question 
Will Surrey County Council appoint a Streetcare Officer or similar to look after 
all highway issues, such as hold in pavements, overhanging trees etc, in the 
same way that Woking Borough Council had pre 31st March? 
 
Byfleet Parish Council found this a useful “one-stop” contact for street 
problems, and hope that we will not lose this kind of immediate contact under 
the change to SCC Local Transportation Service 
 
Jim Allen, Chairman Highways and Planning Committee 
Byfleet Parish Council 
 

Officer Response 
It is recognised that the “one-stop” contact is locally is very beneficial with 
regard to customer focus and highway issues.  This has been discussed within 
the structure of the new Local Transportation Service and it is anticipated that 
highway inspectors will be assigned to specific areas in the very near future.  On 
completion this will be passed to the Local Committee for wider dissemination 
 
Stephen Child 
Local Transportation Manager 
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SURREY COUNTY COUNCIL 
LOCAL COMMITTEE WOKING 
MEETING ON 11TH APRIL 2002 

Public Question 
Surrey County Council was requested to undertake a speed and volume study of 
traffic usage on 3 roads in Pyrford  (Coldharbour Road, Old Woking Road and 
Pyrford Road) by Woking Borough Council in October 2001 with a view to 
recommended improvements to safety measures on these roads. What progress 
has been made to date ? 
 
Peter Ankers, Pyrford 
 

Officer Response 
 This request was referred to SCC and it was agreed with the Local Office that  
The study would be undertaken in 2002-03.  This is currently being 
programmed and will be reported to the next meeting of the Local Committee 
(Transportation). 
 
Stephen Child 
Local Transportation Manager 
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SURREY COUNTY COUNCIL 
LOCAL COMMITTEE WOKING 
MEETING ON 11TH APRIL 2002 

 

Public Question 
 

Is the commitment given by Woking Borough Council in mid-March 2002 to 
repaint all the yellow lines along High Road, Byfleet and to provide legal 
parking restriction sign to augment there to be met by Surrey County Council. 
 
Jim Allen, Chairman Highways and Planning Committee 
 

Officer Response 
 

Yes, the County Council’s road marking contractor has been asked to renew 
all the yellow lines in Byfleet village.  Some of this work has already been 
carried out and the remainder will be done shortly. 
 
Some of the waiting restriction plates in the vicinity of Plough Green were 
missing or in poor condition.  Replacements have been ordered from the 
County Council’s signing contractor and will be erected shortly. 
 
John Masson 
Senior Traffic Engineer 


